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Dear Sir/Madam

Description : Installation of temporary cable and associated works
Location : Honingham Thorpe Farm,Norwich Road,Colton,NR9 5BZ
Application Type: Full Planning

An application has been received for the above development.  The application and details of the 
case officer will be available to view online at 
https://secure.broadland.gov.uk/Northgate/PlanningExplorer/GeneralSearch.aspx by inserting the 
application number.
Although the basic details of the application will be available by the time you receive this e-mail it 
will be up to 2 days before all plans and documents are available online.

During the pandemic we encourage you to view the application on line, however, you can visit the 
office on an appointment basis.  If you are unable to view the information online please contact the 
case officer who will try to assist.

Comments you wish to make on the proposal should be received by the Council by post, by e-mail 
to planning.bdc@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk or via the Council’s website by 04 May 2022, 
quoting the above application number. 

Any comments you make will be taken into consideration in the determination of the application 
and will be available on our website.  Therefore, we must advise you that we could not treat any 
letter received in confidence

If you are unable to reply within this period or you require any further information relating to the 
application or would like to discuss the proposal please contact the Case Officer, ideally by email.

Yours faithfully

Development Management
Broadland District Council, 
Thorpe Lodge, 1 Yarmouth Road, Norwich, NR7 0DU
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